
Fellow Graduate Students,


I am excited to announce my candidacy for Vice President of the Graduate Student 
Organization at Stony Brook University. With a strong background in leadership and community 
service, I'm committed to addressing our needs.


As Vice President, I aim to support the President and drive impactful initiatives. Transparency 
and communication will be priorities—I'll ensure accurate documentation and regular updates.


I'll also focus on amplifying graduate student voices through effective representation and fair 
fee structures. By enhancing access to resources, I'll empower students with knowledge and 
opportunities.


With your support, I'm confident in my ability to serve as a dedicated and effective Vice 
President, representing all graduate students at Stony Brook University.


Thank you for considering my candidacy.


Warm regards,

Anushri Pendyala



